KIIT POLYTECHNIC
KALINGA INSTITUTE OF INDUSTRIAL TECHNOLOGY (KIIT)
BHUBANESWAR-24
No. KP/ 212 /2022, Date: 30/06/2022

NOTICE

The institute will remain closed on 1% July, 2022 on the occasion of “Ratha Yatra”
and will reopen on 2™ July, 2022,

However, all essential services will remain operational.

Copy to:
* All Notice Boards.

* All staff members, K.P. for information.
*  Transport Department, KIIT for information & necessary action,
* Vice Principal / Deputy Director, K.P. for information.



